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There has been much 
reporting on the difficult 
situation concerning 
Christians in the Middle 
East.  In this presentation 
by Archbishop Michael 
Fitzgerald, he will consider 
the present situation and 
the importance of religious 
freedom as a fundamental 
human right.  Archbishop 
Fitzgerald will also consider 
the plight of other 
faiths, emphasising the 
importance of interreligious 
dialogue for the promotion 
of peace and understanding 
in our world.

rsvp by thursday 17 august 2017 
RSVP to: registrations@dbb.org.au  
or 4332 9825 / 9847 0448

E V A N G E L I S E    |    G A T H E R    |    S E N D

Date:
saturday 19 august 2017 

Time
10:00am – 12:00pm

Venue:
caroline chisholm 
centre, bldg 2, 423 
pennant hills rd,  

pennant hills 
(vehicle access via city 

view road)

Archbishop Fitzgerald is the former 
president of the Pontifical Council for 
Interreligious Dialogue.  He is retired 
Apostolic Nuncio to the Arab Republic of 
Egypt and delegate to the Arab League.   
A scholar of Islam living in Jerusalem, his 
previous presentation in our Diocese was 
met with much enthusiasm.   
Please don’t miss this special presentation 
of the Office for Evangelisation.


